
ANNOUNCEMENT: MARYLAND LICENSED PSYCHOLOGISTS ONLY 

The Maryland Board of Examiners of Psychologists (the Board) will have three Board member 

openings effective July 1, 2020. If you are interested in serving on the Board or would like more 

information, please contact the Maryland Psychological Association (MPA) at 410-992-4258. 

*You DONOT have to be a member of MPA to serve of the Board. 


